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28.01.2010
Agreement between NSB and NDU

On Thursday 28th January the Head of the National Security Bureau, Minister Aleksander
Szczyglo met with Rector-Commandant of National Defence University, Major-General
Romuald Ratajczak in order to sign an agreement on cooperation during organisation of
Holiday Student Traineeships.

This venture is a continuation of cooperation initiated in 2008 that concerned organising Holiday Student
Traineeships by NSB and NDU in the National Security Bureau.

The popularity of HST’'s program among students is growing each year. In 2009 for one month traineeship we had
20 students competing. Although until the qualifying process there are still three months left, we already receive

numerous questions regarding the traineeships. We expect that this year, the 3" edition of HST will be even more
popular.
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